May 3, 2007

10 present

Treasurer's Report -Victor Lourenco

There are four clubs with outstanding fees due – Candor, CCYSA, Empire, and Lansing. Please pay these dues as quickly as possible.

Referee Report - Cesar Raposo

We have 127 referees who are now registered. Some of them are still inexperienced – so encourage them. We do have a mentors program to help them improve their skills. 90% of the feedback forms are positive. Comments are slim with little detail. When reporting an incident, give as much detail as possible.

Registrar Report – Matt Palmer

Matt still needs club rosters for each team in your club ASAP

Spring League Coordinator Report - Bill Campbell

No major issues thus far, other than the weather last weekend. There is a busy weekend coming up. There has been limited number of incidents reported thus far.

Old Business - Bill Mizera

Club rosters are due to BCSA Registrar – Matt Palmer. Referee mentoring program is being conducted. Club registration fees are due to BCSA for Spring League

New Business

Continue to use the feedback forms. Make sure the referee's name is included in your report.

Referee mentoring program is under way, including the U 10 games. Continue to have a good season

For the Good of the Game

BC United tournament – May 12th & 13th
4v4 tournament in July
Newark Valley tournament – Father's Day Weekend
Booth Tournament – June 11-13
Spencerport tournament coming up

Minutes respectfully submitted By Sally Pitcher